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23rd September 2016 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Fire Station Visit 
 
As part of our learning experience, Oak Class will be thinking about people who help us 
within the local and wider community. On the morning of Friday 14th October, we will 
be walking to Petworth Fire Station. We will have the chance to look around the fire 
station as well as learning more about the role of a fire fighter.  
 
For this visit we will spend the majority of time outside, please ensure that your child 
has a warm waterproof coat in case of bad weather. 
 
Please note that the Local Visits Consent Form that you filled in when your child started 
school will cover this visit. If you are able to help on this trip, please come and speak to 
me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Laura Fogden 
Oak Class Teacher 
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